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December, 2024 
 

Year 11 Performance Strand  
 

Dear Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide an update on the progress of our Year 11 pupils 
who have recently received their preliminary examination results and to share details of how we will be 
supporting them in school.  

The prelims are an important milestone as they allow both pupils and staff to gauge current performance 
and identify areas for improvement ahead of the final examinations. We encourage you to take time to 
review these results with your child, celebrate their successes, and discuss any subjects where additional 
focus may be needed. 

As a school, we remain committed to supporting every pupil to achieve their full potential. Our teachers 
are working diligently to provide targeted feedback and additional resources where required. Over the last 
couple of weeks, your child has had the opportunity to attend lunch and after school revision sessions. All 
pupils can attend the revision opportunities outlined on the revision timetable below. The revision 
timetable is published weekly and shared with all Year 11 pupils in registration and subject areas. 

Example revision timetable: 
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Ahead of the prelims in February, we have introduced a six-week programme of revision to support your 
child’s progress in core subject areas. All Year 11 pupils have been provided with revision materials and 
have had bespoke sessions relating to revision strategies to support them with independent revision. We 
are dedicating time each day to allow your child to revise in school. Whilst all pupils will have time set aside 
to revise during the school day, it is also an expectation that pupils follow a revision timetable to support 
their daily independent revision at home. Your child’s form tutor will monitor their revision progress. 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

English Maths Science RE Geography or History 

We also have our upcoming Year 11 Parents’ Evening [Monday 20th January] where you will be able to meet 
with your child’s subject teachers. Of course, if you have any concerns or questions before this scheduled 
event, please contact their Head of House using the email address below.  

Aidan  Bede  Cuthbert  Hilda  Clitherow  

aidanhouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

bedehouse@st-
wilfrids.org  

cuthberthouse@st-
wilfrids.org  

hildahouse@st-
wilfrids.org  

clitherowhouse@st-
wilfrids.org  

Thank you for your ongoing support in ensuring the success of our pupils. 

Best Wishes, 
 
 
 

Miss H Tennet 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


